
 

January 28, 2015 
 
 

Dr. M. W. Scoggins 
President 
Colorado School of Mines 
1500 Illinois St. 
Golden, CO 80401 
 
 
Dear President Scoggins: 
 
I am writing to inform you of your Year 4 Open Pathway Assurance Review Date for the 2016-17 
academic year. The “lock date” for your review is scheduled for July 17, 2017. 
 
Evaluation dates are assigned after considering a number of factors, including your requested 
dates, the Commission’s need to schedule reviews throughout the entire academic year, and 
holidays and major meeting dates. Please acknowledge receipt of this email and confirmation of 
the dates. If, however, the assigned dates present a serious problem, please contact me 
immediately. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jamie Stanesa 
Associate Vice President, Director of the Peer Corps 


